MARK 7 PELIZZA

October 14, 1982

Mr. John J. Lineham

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

Division of Waste Management

United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

7915 Eastern Avenue

Silver Springs, Maryland 20910

Re: Materials License SUA-1400
Dear Mr. Lineham:

Pursuant to condition 24 of the subject license, attached is
Uranium Resources Inc. plan for decommissioning the wellfield
and process facility. As restoration is very close to being
complete, URI will begin decommissioning according to the
plan in 90 days.

1f ybu have comments or guestions pertaining to this plan,
please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Wark S. Pelizza k
Env ironmental Manager
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